FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Feb. 7, 2013

Department of Public Health

Contact: Barbara Carraway, Health Education Supervisor

Telephone: 910-433-3893

E-mail: <u>bcarraway@co.cumberland.nc.us</u>

Volunteers Needed for Health Assessment Committee

FAYETTEVILLE, NC – The Cumberland County Department of Public Health and Cape Fear Valley Health System are conducting a community health assessment to identify pressing health problems and to learn more about the quality of life in Cumberland County.

Individuals interested in serving on the Community Health Assessment Committee are asked to call Barbara Carraway at (910) 433-3893 or Shea Poteet at (910) 615-4544.

As part of the assessment, citizens are asked to take a few minutes to complete an online survey by Feb. 25. To access the survey, go to the Cumberland County website at http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/.

For additional information about the Cumberland County Department of Public Health, please call 910-433-3600 or visit with someone at the information desk. Comments are welcome and can be submitted on our website at www.co.cumberland.nc.us/health/comment_form.aspx. The Health Department is located at 1235 Ramsey St. in Fayetteville.